
From: Ellen Mitchell
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: SAVE THE BUFFALO RIVER water quality!
Date: Monday, August 6, 2018 2:35:58 PM
Importance: High

The Buffalo River is a vital tourism draw to this state, worth MILLIONS of dollars and jobs to over 800
citizens, involved with tourism on this beautiful river.
 
This water pollution is caused by C & H Hog Factory in Mt. Judea. 
 
We all know it.
 
SHUT IT DOWN!
 

Ellen Mitchell
561 Madison 6400
Elkins, Ar  72727
 
CELL    479-644-4612
EMAIL  ellen@ellenmmitchell.com
PERSONAL FAX  479-878-5947
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